
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO: 
 

A FIELD HEARING ON  
PAYDAY LENDING 

 
 

BIRMINGHAM-JEFFERSON CONVENTION COMPLEX* 
2100 RICHARD ARRINGTON JR. BLVD. NORTH 

BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA 35203 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 19, 2012 
12:00 P.M. 

 
_________________________ 

 
 

Remarks by Richard Cordray 
Director, Consumer Financial Protection Bureau 

 
The field hearing, which will include a panel of industry 

and community leaders, is open to the public and 
requires an RSVP. To RSVP, email your full name to 

cfpb.events@cfpb.gov or call 202-435-7000. 
 

*To accommodate additional participants, this is the updated location. The 
hearing will be held in East Ballroom A. Participants may enter through the 
Main Entrance at 2100 Richard Arrington Jr. Blvd. North, or via the 11th 
Ave. North entrance. 


